
 

 

 

 

29.03.2024/LCCL/SEC/23-24 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400001 
 

Scrip Code: 523475 

Sub: Closure of Trading Window 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

This is to inform that pursuant to the Company’s Code of Conduct for Prevention of Insider 
Trading, the trading window for dealing in the securities of the Company will remain closed for 
all designated persons of the Company, their immediate relatives and other insiders from April 
1, 2024 and would open 48 hours after the announcement of the financial results of the 
Company for the financial year ending March 31, 2024.  
 
You are requested to disseminate the above information on your website.  
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours truly, 
For Lotus Chocolate Company Limited 
 
 
 
 
____________ 
Utsav Saini 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 


		2024-03-29T12:55:53+0530
	Utsav Saini




